
From: Sparky Hurgin <sparky.hurgin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 1:44 PM
To: Amanda L. Lessard
Subject: Area in proposed Retirement Community



Amanda
Please share these pics with the planning board. They were taken from the middle of the proposed road where it
comes down right next to the stream. It shows all the ledge in there and goes to our concern that runoff has no
place to go other than into the stream.

Thanks
Sparky

Sent from my iPhone


